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Horton principal resigns

(KNZA)--Horton Elementary School Principal Rainey Auen has resigned.
According to the unofficial minutes from last week's meeting, the South Brown
County USD 430 Board of Education approved Auen's resignation, effective at
the end of the current school year.

She has served in the position since August of last year.

The board also approved the resignations of Horton High School Athletic
Director Nick Dowell and Horton Elementary School 3rd grade teacher Jenna
Larson.

In addition, the board approved the resignation of Andrew Gwennap as high
school head football coach, head wrestling coach, and assistant track and weight
lifting coach.

All the resignations are effective at the end of the current school year.

Also as part of the consent agenda, the board approved the renewal of the
contracts of Curriculum Director Robyn Allen, Horton High Principal Larry

Mills and Everest Middle School Principal Travis Torkelson.

In other business, the board approved a $5 increase in driver's education fees and
Mark Friess as a driving instructor for a $50 per hour hourly rate.

Also a senior class trip was approved to Branson, Missouri May 1st-2nd.
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